
    
 
WELCOME skiers and volunteers to the 2010-2011 ski season!  
 
CADS is a volunteer, not-for-profit organization providing  
skiing resources and instruction to those with physical and/or  
developmental impairments. We strive to break down barriers  
and promote a safe, fun skiing environment. We are grateful  
for the generosity of Mount Pakenham owners and  
management as well as the dedicated volunteers who make  
this program possible. 
 
 

Volunteers Needed to Help Staff CADS Booth at the Carp Fair, September 24-26 
CADS- NCD Pakenham will have a booth at the Carp Fair to help promote our program.  If you are able to 
volunteer for a shift at our booth over the weekend, please contact Chris Baburek, at 613-256-4087. 
 
CADS Fundraising Bake Sale at Mount Pakenham Ski Swap, Nov 13-14, 9am- 5pm 
Mount Pakenham’s Annual Ski Swap is a great opportunity to sell the equipment you’ve outgrown and/ or are 
not using any longer, or to pick up some used items. Please help us by donating some goods to the CADS BAKE 
SALE. If you don’t have time to bake, CADS volunteer Kristi Latham will do your baking! Contact Kristi today at 
613-256-6191 or kristi.latham@gmail.com to donate baked goods or to make a financial contribution so she can 
bake for you. All Bake Sale proceeds go directly to our program.  
 
What’s New? 
 Doug Scheer, former Coordinator of the Pakenham program, is passing the baton to Deanna Barry, who 

will coordinate the upcoming program year. Doug will continue to support our program as a volunteer 
instructor, as well as helping out with our equipment needs.  

 CADS membership fees have increased by $5, as a result of changes to our insurance rates- the new 
membership fee is $30. We are thrilled that Mount Pakenham will continue to subsidize our lift and 
equipment rental rates, allowing us to maintain the same lesson fees as last season. 
 

Looking for Volunteers! 
We are looking for new on-hill volunteers to be able to accommodate additional participants- we currently have 
a waiting list. Commit as little as once per week, daytime or evenings. No experience necessary, but you must be 
at least an intermediate level skier. We will provide training/ orientation. Can you help, or do you know 
someone who may be interested?   
 

Not a skier? Not a problem! We could still use your help with tasks such as newsletter preparation, special 
events (Skill-A-Thon and year-end party), fundraising (pledge forms for Skill-A-Thon, new fundraising initiatives), 
photography, equipment repairs, etc.  Please contact us to discuss your interest in volunteering.  
 
Contact Information: 
Program Coordinator: Deanna Barry, deannabarry@storm.ca, 613-256-7535 
Program Registrar: Beth Field, mbfield@xplornet.com, 613-256-1302 

 

KEY DATES 
 

Returning Skier Registration Deadline- September 27 
 
Pakenham Ski Swap/ CADS Bake Sale- November 13-14 
 
Program Start- Week of January 3 
 
Year-End Party and Skill-A-Thon- Saturday, March 5 
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